
The Academic Booster Club is a parent organization that provides 
support for our school through Academic Awards, Senior 
Scholarships, Teacher Mini-grants, Teacher Appreciation events, 
and Student Incentives. We are looking for parents who want to 

make a difference at SPHS. If you are interested in being involved in 
the Academic Booster Club, please contact Michelle Greenlee at sphsacademics@gmail.com. 

Looking Back on this Last Quarter….. 
This newsletter was meant to be a reflection of all that was accomplished by our 
Academic Booster Club, but honestly any reflection has been interrupted by Covid-19. 
This year did not end with our Inaugural Academic Gala as we had planned. We 
learned that we have to be adaptable and ready to help when and how we are able.

We officially cancelled the Academic Gala when schools were closed for the year. We 
approached our Gala Sponsors with a proposal to use their sponsorship money to 
celebrate our graduating seniors in another way, and they were all in.


Each graduating senior was given a Senior Class T-shirt complete with every 
graduating senior’s name listed on the back.


The graduating seniors that had their cap & gown photos taken will also receive a 
banner. Look for these banners lining the fences on campus at graduation.


Thank you to the following Community Sponsors. We could not have 
honored our seniors in the manner they deserved without your help.
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The Academic Booster Club awarded Scholarships to two well-
deserving graduating seniors.  

Ahmad Hall was awarded a $1,000.00 Scholarship. He will be 
attending Coastal Carolina University in the fall.


	   


Carson Gaynor was awarded a $500.00 Book Scholarship. He 
will be attending USC-Lancaster in the fall.


We celebrated our teachers with a Stay at Home Teacher 
Appreciation. 

We held a “Raffle It Off Tuesday” and raffled off Knowledge 
Perk Gift Cards four different times throughout the day. Mr. 
Bennett King, Mr. Matthew Alford, Mr. Brandon Machin and 
Ms. Dorris Frazier were our winners.


Later in the week our staff received a thank you note and an ice cream coupon to be 
redeemed at their convenience.


Teachers and Staff, thank you for all you do for our students, even in 
unchartered times. You make our Stallion Nation Strong and we 

recognize your dedication.




And one of the best parts of the year….. 
In the last couple of weeks, the boosters helped put together the Academic Awards 
Ceremonies for both the Seniors and Underclassmen, and distribute the Graduation 

Regalia. That truly is the fun part!


Thank you again to our Stallion Family for working together to 
navigate this unprecedented time in our history. We are so proud 
to be a part of this fantastic community and look forward to what 

the future holds. 

2019-2020 Academic Booster Club Members 

Buddy & Heidi Baker	 	 Cherie Barton	 	 	 Brad & Cece Bucy	 	 	
David & Ann Dalton	 	 Brent & Amy Faulkenberry	 John & Christi Gettys	 	 	
Geoff & Rebecca Gilleland	 Linda Gilmore	 	 	 Rodney Goodman	 	 	
Chris & Katie Goodwin	 	 Brian & Michelle Greenlee	 Troy & Kristi Kennedy	 	 	
Jan McKiver	 	 	 Kenroy & Chiquita Miller		 Robert & Robin Murphy		 	
Amy Rich	 	 	 Brian Rogers	 	 	 RT & Jodie Smith	 	 	
Scott & Terri Westphal	 	 Keith & Kim Wilson	 	 Kenisha Williams


Community Partner Sponsors: 
Rock Hill Coca-Cola Bottling		 South State Bank	 	 Morton & Gettys Law

Founders Federal Credit Union	 Carolina Restaurant Group	 Rett Rutland, State Farm

QuickTrip Corporation	 	 Duke Energy Foundation	 Double B Graphix

Turner Murphy Company

Please consider joining the Academic Booster Club in the coming academic year. We meet 
on the third Tuesday of every month at 5:30pm in the media center and all are welcome. Feel 
free to contact us with any questions or concerns at sphsacademics@gmail.com.


Our 2019-2020 Board Members include:

	 President - Rebecca Gilleland

	 Vice President - Michelle Greenlee

	 Secretary - Amy Rich

	 Treasurer - Chiquita Miller

	 Faculty Representative - Mrs. Kenisha Williams


If you know of any businesses that would be interested in becoming a Community Sponsor, 
please forward the contact information to sphsacademics@gmail.com. We will handle the 
rest.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We hope to see you at an Academic Booster 
meeting soon!


Rebecca Gilleland
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